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Subject: FW: Joint Meeting Proposal
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 4:56:32 PM


From: webmanager@santaclaraca.gov <webmanager@santaclaraca.gov> on behalf of City of Santa
Clara <webmanager@santaclaraca.gov>
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 12:25:05 PM
To: Cynthia Bojorquez <CBojorquez@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Joint Meeting Proposal
 
Message submitted from the <City of Santa Clara> website.


Site Visitor Name: Manny Cappello
Site Visitor Email: manny.cappello@wvm.edu 


Hello Cynthia, 


I am former mayor and council member in Saratoga and current Associate Vice Chancellor of the
West Valley-Mission Community College District with the responsibility of government relations. 


I'd like to discuss with you the possibility of scheduling a joint meeting with your city council and our
board of trustees of the college district. I think it may give us opportunities to get to know one
another better but also create stronger bonds and awareness of each other's plans going forward.


Let me know your thoughts. I'd love to get your feedback. My mobile number is below. Feel free to
call anytime.


Regards, Manny Cappello
(m) 
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